
From: Mooney Kenneth HQ-HR <Kenneth.Mooney@dfa.ie>  

Sent: Monday 26 July 2021 12:08 

To: Connolly David HQ-HR <David.Connolly@dfa.ie> 

Subject: Draft Contract 

 

Hi Dave, 

 

Attached is a draft contract for a special envoy role John Conlan asked me to pull together. The 

person we have in mind for the role is an ex-minister and we will be offering them a 2 year contract 

which will entail circa 50 days work over the 2 year period. John wants the individual paid via the 

payroll in arrears and this will probably involve us instructing Payroll every quarter on the number of 

days worked. My  question is, should such a role attract a pension in the absence of regular biweekly 

contributions? If contributions are paid based on the number of days worked, is this workable or do 

we just remove reference to the pension altogether? 

 

Regards, 

Ken 

 

Ken Mooney | HR Manager  

Department of Foreign Affairs|76-78 Harcourt St., Dublin 2 

 Kenneth.mooney@dfa.ie  +353 (0) 1 408 2602|  www.dfa.ie 
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